
 
 
Update   from   OISD   Superintendent   4-7-2020  
 
Hello   OISD   Community,  
 
As   we   continue   to   go   through   an   extraordinary   time   with   extraordinary   circumstances,   please  
continue   to   communicate   with   us   and   help   us   find   our   gaps   in   safety,   feeding,   and   instruction.  
 
The   main   3   goals   for   OISD   are:  

● Ensure   safety   for   students,   staff,   and   community   members  
● Ensure   students   are   fed  
● Deliver   and   Support   Instruction  

 
Updates:  

● On-Campus   school   is   scheduled   to   resume   5/4/2020.   
○ I   do   not   know   if   we   will   actually   come   back   to   campus   on   that   date    -   more  

information   is   needed   to   announce   that   decision.    I   will   keep   you   updated.  
 

● Feeding   programs   will   continue   but   may   evolve   in   the   near   future.    That   change   will   be  
announced   in   detail   when   and   if   decisions   are   finalized.   

○ No   instruction   or   feeding   will   occur   on   4/10/2020   or   4/13/2020   due   to  
holidays.   

 
● Grading   policies   are   being   evolved   to   fit   with   our   circumstances.  

 
● No   decisions   have   been   made   regarding   any   banquets,   dances,   prom,   or   graduation(s)  

○ These   changes   will   be   announced   later  
 

● Please   communicate   with   teachers   regarding   assignments,   technology   access,   and   any  
needs   that   you   may   have,   including   counselor   services   that   OISD   provides  
 

● OISD   will   not   allow   installers,   guests,   or   anyone   who   is   not   a   scheduled   OISD   employee  
to   enter   OISD   campuses   due   to   precautions   being   taken   in   relation   to   COVID-19.  
 

● If   you   see   OISD   personnel   with   masks,   please   also   know   this   is   being   done   due   to  
precautions   being   taken   in   relation   to   COVID-19.  
 

  


